## shinesunlight

**From:** fforesteire@everett.k12.ma.us

Sent: Wednesday, October 19, 2016 8:26 AM

To: shinesunlight

Subject: Settlement agreements request

October 19, 2016

Dear Mr. Teixeira,

This letter confirms that the Everett Public Schools is in receipt of your electronic correspondence dated October 14, 2016, requesting Special Education settlement agreements dating back to January 1, 2011. The letter that was attached to the aforementioned electronic correspondence is not dated, and offers no return address.

Please be advised that the Everett Public Schools has not entered into any such agreements from January 1, 2011, through the present.

Please do not hesitate to contact our Special Education Director, Dr. Michael R. Baldassarre, if the Everett Public Schools may be of any further assistance.

Sincerely yours, Frederick F. Foresteire Superintendent of Schools

FFF:gg